
25/08/2021 

MR Richard Mason 
3 / 8 - 12 Darley St ST 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
rmason@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

This proposal appears to be a gross overdevelopment. It has poor even dangerous access 
onto a busy and narrow prime arterial road. It appears there are several other similar large 
blocks on the drawing board. The same criticism and concern applies. Also the large number of 
levels is out of hand. I strongly object to this proposal. 

Sent: 25/08/2021 11:10:45 AM
Subject: Online Submission


